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We wish to make a submission to the Local Electoral Boundary Commission in respect of the 

Terenure district. 

Since Terenure village is no longer divided by an electoral boundary the locality has benefited from 

this unification and consequently the status quo should be retained. As long term residents of the 

area we are delighted to see the enhanced development of the village and would submit that the 

existing boundaries should remain. 

Yours, 

Colin & Ber McKeeman 

 

 

 

 

 


